
 

 

 

 
Our Ref:  HTSAparental/BRE/JOD 
Date: 17th March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Consultation of Proposed Changes to Timings of the School Day 
 

I am writing to consult with you about possible changes to the timing of the school day with effect 
from the 1st September 2017.  It is our aim to make the school day more efficient for all of our 
students and staff, to ensure teaching and learning is always as effective as possible whilst 
enjoying the significant number of additional activities that we provide for students. 
 

The proposal: 
 

Current timings Monday - Thursday  Proposed new timings Monday - Thursday 
Registration 8.50 - 9.10  Registration 8.40 - 8.55  
Period 1 9.10 - 10.10  Period 1 8.55 - 9.55 
Period 2 10.10 - 11.10  Period 2 9.55 - 10.55 
Break 11.10 - 11.25  Break 10.55 - 11.10  
Period 3 11.25 - 12.25  Period 3 11.10 - 12.10 
Lunch 12.25 - 1.05  Period 4 12.10 - 1.10 
Registration 1.05 - 1.15  Lunch 1.10 - 1.50  
Period 4 1.15 - 2.15  Registration 1.50 - 2.00  
Period 5 2.15 - 3.15  Period 5 2.00 - 3.00 

 
Current timings Friday  Proposed new timings Friday 
Registration 8.50 - 9.10  Registration 8.40 - 8.55 
Period 1 9.10 - 10.05  Period 1 8.55 - 9.50 
Period 2 10.05 - 11.00  Period 2 9.50 - 10.45 
Break 11.00 - 11.15  Break 10.45 - 11.00 
Period 3 11.15 - 12.10  Period 3 11.00 - 11.55 
Lunch 12.10 - 12.50  Period 4 11.55 - 12.50 
Registration 12.50 - 1.00  Lunch 12.50 - 1.30 
Period 4 1.00 - 1.55  Registration 1.30 - 1.40 
Period 5 1.55 - 2.50  Period 5 1.40 - 2.40 

 

Next stage of consultation 
 

We are consulting with staff, parents and students regarding these proposals, and we would 
welcome parents views by email to enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk  (please reference your 
email ‘Consultation response’ by the closing date of Tuesday 18th April, 2017. 
 

Following the completion of the consultation, the final decision will be made by the Full 
Governing Body in the Summer term. 
 

If the proposal is approved the Full Governing Body will expect to implement these timings for 
the start of the 2017-18 academic year on 1st September 2017. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
D Postlethwaite 
Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

